
 

16 

Sermon Notes 
_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________ 

Dr. Harold M. Phillips 
Senior Pastor 

Chris Engelberth 
Associate Pastor 

Mike Gentry 
Children’s Pastor 

Matthew Gullion 
Youth Pastor 

150 Downin Lane, Port Deposit, MD 21904 

410-378-4476  -  www.pvbchurch.com 
 

Sunday Worship - 8:45 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday Evening Worship - 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday Evening Bible Study - 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday Youth Worship - 6:45 p.m. (Youth Ctr.) 

February 11, 2024 



 

2 

               

 A Note from Pastor Phillips: 
     

Thank you for coming to worship with us today.  If you are a first-
time visitor, I would sure like the opportunity to meet you and welcome you per-
sonally.  Because I believe in a Sovereign God, I don’t believe anything hap-
pens by chance.  I believe you were brought here today for a purpose.  I would 
love to help you discover that purpose, and to see if there is any way we as a 
church can bless and minister to you and your family.  Please stop by the Re-
source Center after the service so I can shake your hand.  I’d sure count it a 
privilege.                                                         Pastor Harold 

FINANCIAL UPDATE  
 

Last Week’s Undesignated Offering   $35,128.39  
Last Month’s Average Weekly Undesignated Offering   $25,101.81 

BUSINESS MEETING:  We have a business meeting scheduled 
for next Sunday evening at 6 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  Please plan 
to attend if you can. 

BAPTISM:  If you would like to be baptized, please call the 
church office.  The next baptism is scheduled for Sunday, March 
3 during the 10:30 a.m. service. 
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Thank you for joining us today for worship.  
Your presence was a blessing. 

If there is any way that our church can 
assist you or your family, please contact the 
office at 410-378-4476. 

We pray that you have been blessed, and 
have found that coming to Pleasant View 

Baptist Church is truly  . . . like coming home. 

Free guest WIFI is available to use with Bible apps 
during the service.  Choose “Sanctuary” and use the password 
12345678. 

PLEASE refrain from bringing food and any drink 
except water into the sanctuary.  Even travel cups 
with lids can spill, causing stains on the upholstered 
pews.  Thank you. 

Pleasant View Baptist Church is a smoke-
free campus.  We encourage you to re-
frain from smoking while on the premis-
es.  If you must smoke while here, please 
do so in your car.  If you have any ques-
tions, please ask one of our Pastors. 

Setting an 
example 

for the next 
generation 

OFFICE HOURS 

The church office is open Monday through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 
4 p.m.  It’s our privilege to serve our Church family.  Thank you! 
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SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 18 

Business Meeting - 6:00 p.m. (Sanctuary) 
*** 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19 

Presidents’ Day - Church Office Closed 
*** 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22 

Dining with Diabetes Follow-Up Session 
5:30 p.m. (Youth Center) 

*** 

Prayer Shawl Ministry - 6:30 p.m. 
(Rom 112) 

*** 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23 

PVBC Date Night (see page 4) 
*** 

Youth Game Night - 6:00 p.m. 
(Zoe Center) 

*** 

FRIDAY, MARCH 1 

Commissioned Young Adults 

6:30 p.m.  (Zoe Center) 
*** 

SUNDAY, MARCH 3 
Baptism - 10:30 a.m. (Sanctuary) 

If you want to be baptized, 
please call the office. 

*** 

Deacon Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
*** 

MONDAY, MARCH 4 

Manna Men - 8:30 a.m. (Youth Center) 
*** 

TUESDAY, MARCH 5 

WHW Praise Team Practice - 6:30 p.m. 
(Sanctuary) 

*** 

FRIDAY, MARCH 8 

Wild Game Feast - 6:00 p.m. (Zoe Center) 
*** 

SATURDAY, MARCH 9 

Quilters - 8:30 a.m. (Youth Center) 
*** 
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SPECIAL MUSIC SCHEDULE (Evening Service)  

 This week, February 11 Next week, Feb. 18 

Opening:   Larissa Moody Robin England 

Before 
message: Lauren Gilbert Kristen Stoner 

BUSINESS MEETING 
The next Business Meeting is scheduled for NEXT  Sunday,  
February 18 at 6:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  Please do your best 
to attend and be involved! 

YOUTH BAKE SALE 
Our youth group is having a bake sale for the next 
several Sundays to raise funds for their spring formal.  Be 
sweet and buy a sweet to support them. (See what I did 
there?) 

Köszönöm 
 

Dear Pleasant View Family,  
 
 

We wanted to share the joy it has been getting to know the ladies at 
Pleasant View Baptist Church. We have been blessed in different ways 
by the friendships we share with the ladies at Pleasant View.    

We are thankful for the women who came to Hungary to minister. God 
used the weekend in many women’s lives. We know that each family 
made sacrifices for the women to come.  

We are so appreciative of the time it took to make the prayer shawls. 
Great time was invested in each of the shawls that were made. Each of 
the women who attended the conference received a prayer shawl. The 
remainder of the shawls will be given to women who are coming out of 
prostitution. They have been received with many tears of joy.    

Thank you (köszönöm in Hungarian) or your prayers and support for our 
ministry.  Your prayers and support means so much to us. May the Lord 
bless you and your ministry going forward as you continue to seek Him.  
            In Christ, Alicia & Andrea   
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IMPORTANT DEADLINE INFORMATION! 

Today is the deadline to sign up and pay! 

ALSO:  If you are already signed up to attend, you 
must pay no later than February 11 in order to 
keep your “reservation.”  If paying by cash, please 
place it in an envelope labeled “Sweetheart 
Banquet.”  If paying by check, please make it 
payable to PVBC, with “Sweetheart Banquet” in 
the memo area. 
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Friday, February 16  -  6:30-10:30 p.m. 

In the Zoe Center 

*  BIBLE STUDY  *  FELLOWSHIP   

*  FOOD  *  GAMES 

See Ryan Solak for more information. 
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150 Downin Lane, Port Deposit, MD 21904 

Come enjoy a taste that’s just a little 
         on the wild side! 

Christian Bowhunters Association Executive Director  
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YOUTH 
GAME NIGHT 
Friday, February 23 

6 p.m. 

Zoe Center 

Dear Pastor Phillips, 

It meant so much to me when the congregation sang 

happy birthday to me during the service Sunday! 

I am so blessed to have had God allow me 92 years on 

this earth. 

Attending Pleasant View is so meaningful to me.  It’s 

like “coming home.”   

It’s such a warm and caring church led by such a 

wonderful Pastor.  Thank you for making me feel so 

loved!  

           Love,  Jane Johnson 
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T H A N K  Y O U !  

Roger and I want to thank you all for the love and care shown 
after our son-in-law passed.  The gifts of food and the Pastors 
coming to his funeral were a blessing to us.  Your schedules are 
busy; we weren’t expecting that.  We love our church family and 
appreciate you all.           Roger and Ann Boguski 

THANK YOU SO MUCH 

Dear Pastor Phillips, Pastor Mike & Pleasant View Baptist Church, 

Thank you so much for allowing us to come and share about the 

work God has called our family to in Pignon, Haiti through Pignon 

Christian Academy!  We thoroughly enjoyed engaging with your 

wonderful children’s church as well as sharing with your evening 

service and talking with so many of your members.  Thank you for 

also  for lunch and welcoming us so warmly! 

         Gratefully, Rony & Lauren Bernard 
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SENIOR BREAKFAST FELLOWHIP (55+) 

Our next Senior Breakfast Fellowship will be held on 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 8:30am in the Youth Center!  This 
month, along with our usual menu, we will feature PANCAKES 
& SAUSAGE! We love it!!!  Please sign up on the sheet in the 
church lobby to let us know you are coming!!  We are looking 
forward to seeing YOU!!  If you have any questions, contact 
Russ & Cyndy 410-658-7126.   

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR AWESOME SENIORS for the amazing 
variety of delicious casseroles that were brought for our Janu-
ary Breakfast Fellowship. You all are rockin’ those 
casseroles!!!                ~Russ & Cyndy 

SENIOR FUN 
The February 16 Sr. Fun night will be bingo and pasta night! Spa-
ghetti and meatballs will be provided by the church.  Please bring 
side salads (garden salad, fruit salad, etc.), rolls or bread sticks, 
garlic breads, etc., and desserts. Don’t forget to sign up on the 
clipboard in the church lobby.  Also bring your unwanted Christ-
mas gifts and good gently used items for bingo prize donations 
for  BINGO night!!!  Looking forward to seeing you at 5:00 p.m. in 
the Youth Center!               Senior Fun Night Team  

SENIOR COFFEE 

Senior Coffee is on winter break.  We will  
resume in the spring. 


